
Apprenticeships

The number of craft apprenticeship scheme places will increase.

There will be a once-off reduction of 33% in the contribution fee
for apprentices in higher education in the 2023/2024 academic
year.

National Training Fund

The purpose of the National Training Fund and possible legislative
changes to the fund will be examined.

Budget 2024
Apprenticeships

If you are concerned about money matters then contact MABS for free, independent and
confidential advice on 081807200 or visit www.mabs.ie 

https://www.citizensinformation.ie/en/education/further-education-and-training/apprenticeships/

